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Dear Parents/Carers 

 

World Book Day – Thursday 7th March 2013 

 

World Book Day is a worldwide celebration of books and reading and we will be celebrating with a 

day of activities to encourage children to explore the pleasures and benefits of books. 

 

Once again, we are inviting children to come to school dressed as their favourite book character. 

All staff will also be dressing up and there will be prizes for those children who are voted as having 

the best costume. 

 

Children will enjoy a wide range of reading activities in their classroom which they will share with 

the rest of the school during a special assembly at the end of the day. 

 

There will also be a special menu for this day, please send in the reply and payment to book a meal 

for your child. 

 

Each child will be sent home with a £1 book token that can be used in bookshops. 

 

We hope you are able to take part in this important worldwide initiative, if you have any questions 

regarding this event, please do not hesitate to ask. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mrs D Reynolds 

Head Teacher 


